
   

  Page 1 of 1 

   

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 13th July 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This will be our final Y4 newsletter of the year! We still have one 

more week to go, of course, but we are now allowing ourselves 

to look forward to the holidays! Your child will be bringing 

home artwork and last year’s workbooks, so please make sure 

they continue to bring a bag with them next week. 

You should have received a copy of your child’s report on 

Thursday 12th July. Please see your teacher urgently if not. By 

the end of today (Friday) your child will have met their new Y5 

teacher and will have spent an hour in his or her new 

classroom getting acquainted. Very exciting for all of us! 

It only remains for us to wish you a peaceful and relaxing 

summer holiday. Thank you for all your support throughout the 

year. Let’s just cross our fingers the sun keeps shining! 

Happy Holidays! 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

ENGLISH 

Writing task: my ideal teacher and my learning promise. 

Your child will be bringing home a sheet to complete in 

anticipation of Y5. This will give them the opportunity to say what 

they might wish for in an ideal teacher and on the reverse to make 

promises to their new teacher (and to themselves) about their 

learning next year. Be warned, these will be passed on to the Y5 

teachers! 

Reading / Times Tables / Spellings 

Please keep reading for 10-20 minutes every day. Practise your 

times tables for 5 minutes EVERY day. Keep practising a few 

spelling words every day. Don’t forget the Y3/Y4 spelling list in the 

Fern Hill diaries for extra holiday revision. 

 

Date Reminders  

Last day of term: 

Friday 20th July – early 

finish at 1:30pm 

  Announcements 

 

 

 

 

 


